
 
Joint Standing Committee on Integrity 

Inquiry into the Establishment of a Parliamentary Privilege Protocol between the Parliament of Tasmania and the 
Integrity Commission Tasmania 

 

On 11 March 2025 the Joint Standing Committee on Integrity resolved: - 
 
That the Committee inquire into and report on the development of a protocol between 
the Integrity Commission, the Legislative Council and the House of Assembly to apply 
where the Integrity Commission is performing its functions and exercising its powers 
in circumstances where there are likely to be records, information, material or things 
that may be immune from production by reason of parliamentary privilege, with 
particular reference to: 

(a) a draft protocol proposed by the Integrity Commission in 2023; 

(b) similar protocols in other Australian jurisdictions between parliaments and 
integrity bodies; 

(c) the importance of upholding parliamentary privilege as an essential aspect of 
the Westminster parliamentary system while balancing the importance of the 
ability for the Integrity Commission to obtain evidence and conduct 
investigations; and 

(d) any other matter incidental thereto. 

 

 


